
General Information      

Service Hours (by appointment 

only):  

Tuesday 1:30pm-6:00pm 

Wednesday and Thursday: 

1:30pm-5:00pm 

Donation Hours: 

Monday: 9:00am-3:00pm  

Tuesday: 12:00pm-6:00pm 

Wednesday & Thursday: 

11:00am-5:00pm 

Friday: 9:00am-1:00pm  

Physical Address:    

6020 Constitution Ave. NE, Ste. 2 

Albuquerque, NM 87110              

Mailing Address:        

P.O. Box 94735  

Albuquerque, NM 87199  

Contact Information: 

director@locker505.org  

505-294-1647 

www.locker505.org 

 

Please contact us for referral 

forms, flyers, or with any other 

questions! 
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We are back with a 

newsletter, with 

the pandemic and 

the changes in our 

process it was a 

challenge to get a 

newsletter out. As 

many of you are 

probably aware, 

our entire process 

has changed and 

we see students 

curbside only to 

keep everyone 

safe and healthy. 

At this point, we 

are unsure what 

next school year 

will bring for our 

process, back to 

pre-COVID 

procedures, hybrid 

procedures or 

continue with 

curbside 

procedures, that 

decision will be 

made after July 

1st. As with most     

A Message from Our Director  

non-profits 

fundraising has 

been a challenge 

with the continued 

restrictions, please 

watch for events in 

the future, we 

would appreciate 

your support. 

So far this school 

year we have seen 

more than 1,400 

students and as 

some students 

begin to return to 

in-person learning 

we are beginning 

to see a significant 

increase in the 

number of 

referrals we are 

receiving. In the 

newsletter you will 

see our list of 

needs, please 

share this 

information with 

others so we can 

receive the much 

needed assistance. 

If you are a 

referring agent, 

please be aware 

that our referral 

forms change each 

semester. The last 

day we will be 

accepting referrals 

for this semester 

will be May 3rd, 

after that date we 

will not accept any 

additional 

referrals. Our last 

day to serve 

students will be 

May 13th, 2021. 

Thank you for 

supporting our 

students. 

Kim Kerschen 

Director 

mailto:director@locker505.org
http://www.locker505.org/
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Did You Know? 
 

Every student seen at 

Locker #505 receives 

a brand-new pair of 

shoes.  

Donations of new 

tennis shoes are 

always needed! 

Locker #505 would 

like to express our 

appreciation to 

our local 

Starbucks 

employees for 

volunteering with 

us. We wouldn’t 

be able to do what 

we do without the 

help of volunteers 

like you! 

Thank You! 

Urgent Need: 

New Shoes:  

• Men’s (size 9)  

• Women’s (size 7.5-9.5)  

• Girl’s (size 4) 

New or gently used: 

• Girl’s Short Sleeve Shirts (size 

12, 16) 

• Long Sleeve Shirts: Girl’s (size 

8, 12, 16), Boy’s (size 12), 

Men’s (size Small, Medium) 

• Women’s Jeans (size 11, 13-

17) 

Need: 

New Shoes:  

• Men’s (size 6, 9-11) 

• Girl’s (size 2, 4) 

• Backpacks 

• School supplies 

Current Wish List 

If you know someone who would like to be on our newsletter list send them to our 

website www.locker505.org to subscribe to our newsletter. Friend us on Facebook and 

Follow us on Instagram to see all that we’re doing!  

Stay in the Know 

Locker #505: Students Clothing Bank  
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